Connect... Online

redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins

redbrickchurch.ca/ ebulletins/

Calendar of Events

redbrickchurch.ca/ calendar

Archived Services

redbrickchurch.ca/ resources/sermons/

Giving

redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook

facebook.com/ redbrickchurchniagara

Contact

1775 Niagara Stone Road 905-468-3313 office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff

Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri, 9:30am-2:30pm Ring the doorbell at the glass doors!

Red Brick E-News Sign Up

https://redbrickchurch.c a/through-the-doors/

Within the Community...

Living Classroom Radiant Care

In collaboration with Niagara College, Radiant Care is offering onsite PSW training this Fall. Following successful completion, graduates are guaranteed a full-time PSW position at our Pleasant Manor site. The Radiant Care Foundation is providing \$1,500 bursaries for eligible participants. For more information visit: https://radiantcare.net/livingclassroom-2025

Sunday August 24, 2025 at 10am **Worship Service**

Looking Ahead... **Next Week**



Click here to watch the Live Stream. Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the Welcome Centre desk in the fover or ask an usher.

> August 17, 2025 Worship Service at 10:00am

Greg Dick Welcome

Worship in Song Jeremiah Sparks

Community Prayer

Scripture Reading Matthew 8:23-27 Esther Willms

Message "Who is this man? Lessons from the Sea" Joachim Dau

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our church. Please drop off your donation at the Welcome Centre.

Within Red Brick Church...

A Warm Welcome to Jeremiah Sparks!

We extend a very warm welcome to Jeremiah Sparks! We are blessed to have you lead us in Worship this morning.

Church Office Closed August 18-22

Julie our church Office Administrator will be on vacation this week from August 18-22. If you have bulletin announcements to submit for August 24, please contact Rachael Peters no later than the 21st. For pastoral concerns please contact Pastor Daniel.

Prayer Time August 19

On Tuesday August 19 from 6-7pm please join us for prayer time in the Youth Room. All are welcome!

MomCo Childcare volunteers needed

Could you be available for 2 hours every 1008 hours? We are excitedly preparing for the upcoming season of MomCo, and we need YOUR help! We've come off a very successful year of growth, but the program is unsustainable without childcare volunteers, and we are in need of 3 volunteers for the upcoming season. The commitment is a Wednesday morning (2 hours) every six weeks (or 1008 hours)! We hope you'll consider supporting this growing and vibrant ministry. Chat with Ellery or Rachael to learn more.

School Kits Update ATTENTION all school supplies shoppers:

Staples & Walmart have many school supplies on sale right now! And if you don't have any kids or grandkids heading back to school, please pick up some items for our MCC SCHOOL KIT CHALLENGE, and drop them off in the lower foyer. A list of needed items is at the Welcome Centre.

Within the Community...

Yard Sale Fundraiser for Niagara Gaza Families! August 23rd 9:00 to 3:00 in the Grace MC parking lot!

The Grace Peace Group (GPG) is partnering with the Niagara Palestine Coalition (NPC) to put on a yard sale to raise funds for local Palestinian/Gazan families who are supporting relatives currently suffering in Gaza, or caught in refugee limbo in Egypt, and who hope to join their relatives in Canada. We're looking for housewares, linens, clothing (children's or men's or women's), books, toys, garden supplies. And home-baked goodies! If you attend Grace Mennonite Church, bring sale items and baking to church on August 17th and the Stevens will store them in their van or freezer. Otherwise just bring to the Grace Mennonite Church parking lot around 9am on Saturday, August 23 - 677 Niagara Street, St. Catharines.

Or you can donate directly online at

https://niagarapalestinecoalition.ca/donate/ Book the date—Aug. 23rd—and plan to drop in and say hi, and maybe buy some Palestinian and Mennonite treats!